

SANDRA BUSSIN Council Speaker



City Councillor Ward 32 Beaches - East York August 10, 2007

Appendix Of 2

Kimberly Belshaw, Supervisor Municipal Licensing and Standards Road Allowance Licensing and Enforcement East York Civic Centre 850 Coxwell Ave, 3rd Floor Toronto, ON M4C 5R1

Re: G-Spot Bistro 2183 Danforth Avenue

Dear Ms. Belshaw,

Residents of my ward have expressed concerns regarding the G-Spot Bistro located at 2183 Danforth Avenue. I am requesting that this location be given restricted operating hours during a set period of one year. Municipal Licensing and Standards division is to monitor, ensure compliance and report back at the end of the 2008 season.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter.

City Hall 100 Queen Street West Suite B28

Toronto ON M5H 2N2 Tel: 416-392-1376 Fax: 416-392-7444

Email: sbussin@toronto.ca

David McCully
Executive Assistant

Trish Nember
Special Assistant

Harold Becker

Constituency Assistant

Email: hbecker@toronto.ca

Sincerely yours,

Sandra Bussin

Speaker, Toronto City Council

City Councillor, Beaches-East York, Ward 32

Copy: Toronto East York Community Council Administrator Concerned residents

